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St. Mary’s Junior Boys N.S.

St. Flannan’s Street

Nenagh

Co. Tipperary
Phone No. 067-32005
E-mail: stmarysjuniorboys@gmail.com
                                                                            June 2013
Dear Parents, 
As the school term comes to a close I would like to thank you all for your support and co-operation during the school year. Your child has completed another year of his educational journey and is now ready to progress to the next stage. We wish our 1st class boys the very best of luck as they move on to 2nd class in the C.B.S. or else where. We have enjoyed having them for the past 3 years and will miss them.
Highlights of the Term

* Centenary Celebrations                                                                                                                                                          

                                                    Thanking you,

                                                        Yours faithfully,

                                                           ___________________                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                            
